
 

 Lambing Live 

James Taylor from Broughton Grounds Farm would have done a “Lambing Day” 
at the farm in “normal times”. As he wasn’t able to open to the public he decided 
to do a video. This was filmed by Nathan Allan and can be seen on you tube 

https://youtu.be/rXrUrueTZKE 
 
It is an hour long and a fascinating insight into lambing at the farm.  James is a 
brilliant host and the lambs are really cute. 
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JUBILEE GARDENS BENCH 

As many of you may have 
noticed, the bench in Jubilee 
Gardens has had a makeover 
and has now been reinstated. 

 

Tim and Jenny White very 
kindly look after the gardens 
on behalf of the village and 
Tim suggested that he would 
be able to sand down the 
bench and renovate it if we 
could get it to their house in 
Danvers Road. 
 

 
Many thanks to Tim for the renovation and also to Neil, Clive, Saxby and Haden 
for carrying it up the hill.  Also, to Nathan for removing the brackets and then 
refixing them, and to Nigel for making the brackets.  When it came to taking it 
back down the hill, Tim was helped by Clive, Simon and Felix.  

 

Broughton Grounds Farm Lambing 

 

https://youtu.be/rXrUrueTZKE


Bluebells at Claydenhill Covert 

Eunice took a walk to Claydonhill Covert or “bluebell wood” off the Shutford 

Road.  She said they are still coming out and should be good to see in the next 

week.  If you walk to Broughton Grounds Farm, then turn right at the Shutford 

Road.  Then after Paradise Farm turn left and take the bridle way up the hill 

(see map). 

The results of the speedwatch from the week of 12th April were, 104 vehicles 
going 35mph and over with 19 going 40mph and over.  Details have been 
sent to the police so that letters can be sent out. 
 
Thanks to Clive, Tim, Eunice, Roger, Eoin, Simon, Saxby and Lynsey for their 
help. It made a difference as many cars slowed down when they saw us. 
 
The Parish Council is considering purchasing a new sign similar to the one 
that Wroxton have. See photo. 

  

 
Chipping Norton Theatre are doing a range of events at Broughton Castle 
during the summer and for more information go to their 
website www.chippingnortontheatre.com 

 

Speedwatch 

http://www.chippingnortontheatre.com/

